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Patrick O’Donnell

Clerk of the Legislature
Room 2018, State Capitol
Lincoln, NE 68509

Dear Mr. O’Donnell:

Pursuant to the provisions of Nebraska Revised Statute § 68-909(2), the Division of Medicaid
and Long-Term Care (MLTC) is submitting this report to the Governor, the Legislature, and the
Medicaid Reform Council summarizing the purpose and content of proposed rules and
regulations and the projected impact of such proposed rules and regulations on recipients of
medical assistance and medical assistance expenditures.

One of the main priorities of this administration is to streamline regulations and to remove
unnecessary regulatory burdens on Nebraska residents and businesses. In this spirit, Nebraska
Medicaid is currently rewriting all of its Medicaid regulations to remove obsolete provisions and
make sure they comply with federal and state law. This project is anticipated to be complete in
late 2017. Throughout the rewrite process, it is the intent of MLTC to keep stakeholders
informed and involved, not only through the public notice and comment process, but also by
sharing preliminary drafts of these regulations with the groups impacted.

While the regulations included in this report are the ones MLTC anticipates to be promulgated in
the next year, due to the program’s requirements to be in line with federal and state law and
budget appropriations, there might be additional regulations that are required to be promulgated
throughout the year. As with all of our regulations, we will seek stakeholder feedback prior to the
promulgation of any such regulations.

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas “Rocky” Thompson, Deputy Director for
Policy and Communications at rocky.thompson(@nebraska.gov.
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